
CERTIFICATION OF NOTIFICATION

ATTENTION APPLICANT: 

Please complete this form and return to Wetlands and Waterways Program, Water Management 
Administration, 1800 Washington Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21230. Be sure to include the 
Division number, a copy of the tax map and your notification letter, and sign the form. Please 
include complete names and complete addresses, including zip codes. Your application is 
incomplete until this certification is received. 

Tracking No: ________________   Division No: _________________ 
Assigned Staff: _______________________ 

Description of the project: 
___________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please list all persons notified below: (continue on reverse side or attach additional sheets if 
necessary) 

NAME  ADDRESS 

___________________________ _________________________________ 

___________________________ _________________________________ 

___________________________ _________________________________ 

___________________________ _________________________________ 

If delivery was not made to certain persons, please list those persons and the reasons for 
non-delivery on the reverse side of this form. 

I hereby certify that I have notified all persons who own properties which have a common boundary 
with my property.  The appropriate local officials have been notified.  I have notified them by 
certified mail or in person. 

_______________________________ ____________________________ 
 Signature of Applicant Date 

_______________________________ _____________________________ 
 Please Print Name Telephone Number 

_______________________

160464 19-NT-0150/201960846

Jennifer Bird

I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL) Northbound Extension Phase II - extending the ETL on northbound I-95, safety and
operational improvements along northbound I-95, construction of a new Park and Ride on MD 924, relocation of
the MD 152 Park and Ride, reconstruction of the Clayton Road and Abingdon Road overpasses, construction of
two noise walls adjacent to northbound I-95 and two noise walls adjacent to southbound I-95, providing a new ITS
communication system to improve operations and incident management, construction of mitigation sites, and
impacts associated with tree clearing at the former MD 7 mitigation site.

see attached table

Brian Wolfe

8/23/2024

410-537-8200


